
Response to Economic Impact Analysis 

 

 

The Department has reviewed the economic impact analysis prepared by the Department 

of Planning and Budget and has no comment. 

 

[Note:  The currently effective TN waste load allocation for the Frederick-Winchester 

Service Authority Opequon Water Reclamation Facility in the Virginia Administrative 

Code is 102,336.  A TN number of 102,331 anywhere in the documents is not correct.  

The proposed TN waste load allocation numbers are correct in the documents.] 

 


